
 
 

 
 
 

 
AUG’S BLOG 
This Sunday begins Catholic Schools Week. This is a 
time to celebrate your family’s commitment to Catholic 
Education.  We thrive because of the involvement of our 
parents.  Thank you to all of those who are good stewards 
through your time, talents and/or treasures.  Please see the 
attached flyer on the activities we have planned for 
Catholic Schools Week.  Monday is a School of Faith 
Day so students are not in session. 
 
Ed Choice DEADLINES for this year!!!!  Please return 
your Ed Choice acceptance letters to the school or parish 
office this week!  Some acceptance letters have still not 
been placed in the U.S. mail.  But, if you received yours, 
please turn it in immediately.  The sooner you return it, 

the sooner your tuition account can be updated.  We are getting ready to start the process for 2024-2025. 
If you have received an email from Tracy Wagner, this is because an item on your Ed Choice application 
needs some immediate attention.  All issues should be resolved by Friday of this week. 
 
Good Luck to Our Lady of the Visitation dad, Jake McQuaide, this weekend.  Mr. McQuaide is a long 
snapper for the Detroit Lions.  In celebration of Mr. McQuaide, we are going to host a football Friday.  
Students may wear the colors of the Detroit Lions. Officially, those colors are Honolulu blue, silver, black 
and white… OR students can choose to wear the colors of their favorite NFL team. 
 
Please see below for information about the Catholic Education Fund (CEF) Scholarships. 
 
8th grade Parents - Please make sure you are reviewing acceptance letters from high schools and noting 
due dates for registration.  This is a quick turn-around process.  The schools will begin scheduling classes 
for your 8th grader in the next few weeks.  We like to keep track of the number and amount of 
scholarships received by our 8th graders.  Please send in a copy of your child’s scholarships with amounts 
and noting how many years this is in place.  We do NOT need information on any financial aid. 
 
In addition, emails have been sent to 8th grade parents regarding three scholarships available to Our Lady 
of the Visitation 8th grade students.  Due dates are quickly approaching. 
Those opportunities are as follows: 

• Justin and Rita Weber Scholarship  
• The Knights of Columbus Scholarship  
• The Aubrey Rose Foundation Scholarship.   

 
Re-enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year begins today. An email was sent to parents for each of your 
students.  It must be completed by Feb 2nd to ensure your spot for next year. 
 
Lent begins on Wednesday, Feb. 14th.  Are you beginning to think about sacrifices you will make or how 
to enhance your prayer life? 
 
Blessings, 
 

 
 
 
COOK’S CURRICULUM CORNER 
Be sure to check the attached flyer for events and activities students will participate in during Catholic 
Schools Week that begins on Tuesday 1/30. There are many out of uniform opportunities. During 
Catholic Schools week, students will have the opportunity to participate in various activities and events 

Important Dates: 
 
  1/24 .......... Current Student Re-Enrollment 
  1/26 .......... Out of Uniform 
  1/28-2/2 .... Catholic Schools Week  
  1/29 .......... No School, Teacher In-Service 
  2/1 ............ Open House (current families) 
  2/12 .......... No School, Walk Incentive Day 
  2/16-19 ..... No School, winter break 
  2/28 .......... 11:30 dismissal, School of Faith 
 
 K-8 Absent/Tardy .. 513-347-2231 
 Preschool Absent ... 513-347-4450 
 Early Dismissal ...... note to teacher 
 Aftercare ................ 513-371-0371 
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that celebrate the excellence and impact of Catholic schools, including a current family open house on 
February 1st from 4:15 p.m.-6:00 p.m. where parents can visit their child's classroom and see what they 
have been up to this year. 
 
Both Aimsweb and MAP assessments have been completed for the Winter benchmark in grades K-8. 
Next, your child’s teachers and school administrators will attend professional development meetings to 
better understand how to read the data and use it to make instructional decisions to increase student 
achievement. Scores will be released mid-February after all professional development is complete. 
 
 
 
CATHOLIC EDUCATION FUND SCHOLARSHIPS 
This is to clarify some information about the Catholic Education Fund (CEF) Scholarships given by 
the Archdiocese. Information about these scholarships was sent out last week. 
 
There are three different CEF scholarships.  

1. An Elementary Scholarship for Preschool-8th grade students based on financial aid. 
2. A Welcome Scholarship for new families to a Catholic School (you have never had a child 

attend a Catholic School prior). 
3. An Employee Scholarship for employees of the Archdiocese. 

 
To apply for the elementary scholarship, you need to apply through your FACTS account.  By 
applying to FACTS, you automatically are applying for the elementary CEF scholarship.   
 
To apply for the Welcome or Employee Scholarships, please go to Catholicbestchoice.org 
>affordability>click on either the Welcome Scholarship or Employee Scholarship Box.  
 
As a reminder, if you receive a full EdChoice Scholarship for your child, that child would not 
qualify for any of these scholarships.  The Elementary Scholarship is based on the financial needs 
of your family.  
 
For further questions, please email Leslee House at lhouse@olvisitation.org  
 

 
 
NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION 
Registration for new students for the 24-25 school year entering P3 - 1st grade ends this Friday, January 
26th.  https://olvisitation.org/school/Join-Our-Family/Registration  This is for new students only. 
 
 
RE-ENROLLMENT 
Re-enrollment for current students begins today, January 24th.  An email was sent to parents for each of 
your students. It was sent to the primary contact only. Please complete by February 2nd to ensure your 
spot for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
 
REDIKER 
All Rediker issues, primary email changes or primary household phone number changes should be 
emailed to rediker@olvisitation.org. 
 
 
ALL VOLUNTEERS 
Attention All School Volunteers:  Just a reminder that SafeParish issued a quarterly training bulletin on 
December 28th for all users. If you have not already done so, please take a few minutes to log in your 
account and complete the training. The due date is January 26th. Remember, users must keep updated with 
all training bulletins in order to volunteer at school. If you are new to SafeParish and opened your account 
after December 28th, you will not have a training bulletin until next quarter (April). Thank you for all you 
do to help us keep your children safe. 
 
 
8th GRADE PARENTS 
Aubrey Rose Hollenkamp Foundation:  The Aubrey Rose Hollenkamp Foundation gives out $500 
scholarships to 8th grade students.  Students are asked to write an essay and submit their application 
online.  The deadline is January 26th to apply.  Please see this link to apply for this scholarship.  You will 
have to scroll to the bottom of the screen to get to the scholarship application form.  
https://aubreyrose.org/scholarships/  

mailto:lhouse@olvisitation.org
https://olvisitation.org/school/Join-Our-Family/Registration
mailto:rediker@olvisitation.org
https://aubreyrose.org/scholarships/


 
Knights of Columbus:  St. Joseph of the Three Rivers Knights of Columbus will be awarding $1,500.00 
scholarships to three 8th grade students who will be attending a Catholic High School.  Essays are due by 
February 15th. Please see attached. 
 
Justin and Rita Weber Family Scholarship:  The Justin and Rita Weber Scholarship is given to an 8th 
grader attending a Catholic High School. This is a $1500 scholarship. Students write an essay on the 
following: "Describe how your practice of the Catholic Faith has been strengthened and influenced by 
your family".  Applications are due January 26th. Please see attached. 
 
 
STRIKING VIKINGS 
Please see the attached flyer about Visitation’s Striking Vikings music ensemble for students in Grades 3 
through 6, beginning February 9th.  
 
 
GIRL SCOUT DANCE 
The Father Daughter dance will be held on Friday February 23rd. Please see attached for details.  
 
 
SPANISH 
The Spring term of Beginning Spanish for grades K-2, will begin February 7th and conclude April 24th.  
Please see attached. Registration deadline is January 26th. 
 
 
CHURCH CHATTER 
Pictorial Directory:  The Devine Mercy Family of Parishes is creating a Family pictorial directory. Please 
see attached to book your appointment. 
 
Ohio Tax Credit:  Catholic school supporters may be eligible for an Ohio tax credit. Please see attached 
for more information. 
 
 
PTO and SPIRITWEAR 
Spiritwear:  You can shop online at visispiritwear.weebly.com.  Any questions, please contact Nikki 
Niemann at 513-379-8478. 
 
 
VISITATION ATHELTIC CLUB (VAC) – www.vacsports.com 
Spring Sign-ups Continue  (visit vacsports.com and login to sign-up) 
* Coaches are needed for all Spring sports, please consider volunteering when registering. 

Baseball – 5U (tee ball), 7U (coach pitch), 14U & 15U 
·     2/25 – last day to sign-up 
·     Visit the Baseball homepage for all important dates for the season. 

Track & Field – Boys and girls from kindergarten through 8th grade 
·     3/1 – last day to sign-up 
·     Practices are 1 to 2 times a week; meets on Saturdays starting in late March through May 

Girls Softball – PreK through 8th grade 
·     4/16 – last day to sign-up 
·     Visit the Softball homepage for details about the season. 

 
Sat., March 2 @ 9:00am – Field Clean Up Day:  Calling all volunteers to help prep our fields and 
facilities for the Spring season. Volunteers of all ages are welcome with service hours available for teens. 
Come for a bit or stay all day, every little bit helps!  (If the weather doesn’t cooperate, our alternate date 
will be Saturday, March 9.) 

For VAC updates, be sure to follow VAC on Facebook (Our Lady of Visitation Athletic Club) and 
Twitter/X (VACSports). 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 
Elder High School: Tuesday, February 6 – Elder Basketball Grade School Night, Free Admission to all 
Grade School Students, Varsity game begins at 7:00pm.  Thursday, February 15 – Elder Moms Club Sip 

& Shop Vendor Night at the Elder Schaeper Center at 6:00pm. Please see website for details. 
 

http://visispiritwear.weebly.com/
http://www.vacsports.com/
http://vacsports.com/
https://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=797672
https://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=896223


VOLUNTEER SCHEDULE 

Date Day 
Playground 
Upper lot 

Playground 
Lower lot 

Lunchroom 
(wiping tables) 

Cafeteria 
(food service) 

1/29 M NO SCHOOL    

1/30 T Angie McMahon 
Annie Schneider 

Jessica Scholl 
Suzie Carey 

Teresa Ahlers 
Erin Thompson 

Sue Stautberg 
Kim Steinriede 
Karen Berndsen 

1/31 W Aunnie Wertenberger 
Laura Miller 

Renae Fishburn 
Sarah Reynolds 

Shannon Clifton 
Jennifer Dollries 

Bonnie Pope 
Brandon Rainier 
Melissa Boeing 

2/1 Th Shannon Hafner 
Becky Schwarz 

Sarah Lykins 
Dana Ellsworth 

Megan Schmidt 
Kristie Horn 

Chris Cassiere 
Matt Robbe 

2/2 F Jessica Burdette 
Stephanie Campbell 

Jenna Erhart 
Gina Bath 

Christie Klosterman 
Laura Obert 

Jill Ballman 
Kelly Sullivan 
Kelly Hamilton 

 
 
LUNCH MENU FOR JANUARY 29 – FEBRUARY 2 
Please note, due to manufacturer shortages, menu may change. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

No School 
Teacher In 
Service Day 
 

-Chicken Patty   
-Seasoned Fries 
-Pickles 
-Fruit 
-Vegetable 
-Milk 
Lucky Tray Day!! 

- La Rosa’s Pizza      
      (1 Slice) 
 Cheese or Pepperoni 
-Fruit 
-Vegetable 
-Milk 

-Chicken Nuggets (5) 
-Dinner Roll  
-Mac-n-Cheese 
-Fruit 
-Vegetable 
-Milk 

-Nacho’s & 
Cheese sauce 
- Pretzel 
-Fruit 
-Vegetable 
-Milk 

A La Carte 

 -Chicken Patty 
 

-La Rosa’s Pizza  
       1 Slice 

-Chicken Nuggets 
(5) 

-Nachos & 
Cheese Sauce 

Cash can be used for milk, snacks and ice cream. Assorted bagged snacks daily for $.75. 
Ice cream for $1.50.  Milk and water for $.50, may be purchased daily with cash or online. 
 
To purchase the regular lunch or hot a la carte items, you must set up an account and order 
through https://olvlunch.ahotlunch.com/login.  Lunches must be ordered by 8:00 a.m. daily.  
Regular lunch is $4.00. Hot a la carte is $2.00. 
If your student has an appointment and will not be here for lunch, please do not order lunch for that day. 
If your student is sick or leaves early due to emergency or sickness, your account will be credited for that 
day's missed lunch.  Please note, you can always go into your account and cancel any lunch up until 
8:00am daily of the day ordered. 
 
 
GENERAL REMINDERS 

• If your child will be absent from school or tardy, a phone call is required by 8:30 a.m.   
The direct phone numbers to report a student absent or tardy are: 

  K-8:  513-347-2231 
  Preschool:  513-347-4450 
 

• If your child needs to leave school early, a note written by a parent must be given to the 
student’s homeroom teacher at the start of that same day. 
 

• For school closings and delays due to inclement weather, Our Lady of the Visitation will 
follow Three Rivers Local School District. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://olvlunch.ahotlunch.com/login


There Are Different Gifts, But The Same Spirit.

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
MONDAY

No School!

TUESDAY

Student 
Appreciation Day!

CSW Mass at The 
Cathedral Basilica of 
Saint Peter in Chains

All day Raffles.

PTO will visit the 
classrooms with a 
special snack cart! 

 

WEDNESDAY

Teacher
Appreciation Day!

All School Mass

Teachers enjoy an 
appreciation lunch
from our wonderful

PTO!

Teacher Raffles! 

THURSDAY

Crazy Hat Day!

Wear your favorite hat 
today with your uniform.

Catholic
School Pride!

Wear your favorite 
Catholic college, high 

school or Visi
spirit wear.

Hawaiian Day

Trade your winter coat 
for your favorite 
tropical or bright 
colored clothing.

Cold weather uniform 
rules apply.

Open House
4:15-6:00 PM

All current
families welcome!

Spirit Day!

Wear your blue and 
orange to show your 
love for Visitation.

8th grade students will
wear green! 

January 29 - February 2

January 29 January 30 January 31 February 1 February 2

NOSCHOOL!

Soup-er Bowl!
Bring in canned goods 
this week and next for
a chance to predict who 
will win the Super Bowl!
(all cans will be donated
to a local pantry)

Sleep late and
do something fun

today!

Parent
Appreciation Day!

We appreciate you
sending your children to
Visitation and we want

to THANK YOU!
Look for a treat

in your child’s folder.

Rock,Paper,
Scissors!

Finalists from each
grade level will
compete in the

Rock, Paper, Scissors
Tournament!

FRIDAY

Game Day!

   8th grade bowling
     trip & volleyball      
       games against

 students & teachers!  

Game Day K-7



St. Joseph of the Three Rivers Council 
Knights of Columbus 

 

 
 

THE  DEHMER/NIEPORTE  MEMORIAL  SCHOLARSHIP 
 

APPLICATION 
 

COVER  SHEET 
 

The St. Joseph of the Three Rivers  Knights of Columbus will be awarding three  $1500.00 
scholarships to three eighth grade students who will be attending a Catholic High School for the 
2024-2025 school year.   
 
To be eligible for the scholarship the student must complete the Application Form (both pages) 
and submit an ESSAY which completes the following: 
   
  “ How will your education in the Catholic Faith  equip you to succeed as a Christian in the 
world of high school and beyond.” 
 
The essay must be the work of the student alone.  
 
The essay can be no more than one page typewritten or two pages handwritten. 
 
Both pages of the “Application Form” must be completed. The Application Form must be signed 
by both the student and his/her parents.  The Form is to be placed inside a plain white envelope 
and stapled to the essay. 
 
There can be NO identifying information on either the envelope or in the essay.  
 
The completed Essay along with the envelope containing the Application Form must be returned  
by the date determined by your building Principal. 
 
A representative from the Knights of Columbus will collect the envelopes of the Finalists on 
Friday, February 23, 2024. 
 
 The winners will be announced the week of March 18th. 
 
 



 

ST.  JOSEPH OF THE THREE  RIVERS 

KNIGHTS OF  COLUMBUS 

  DEHMER/NIEPORTE  MEMORIAL  SCHOLARSHIP 

APPLICATION  FORM 

 

Both pages of the Application must be completed along with an Essay on the 

following  prompt:  “How will your education in the Catholic Faith equip you to 

succeed as a Christian in the world of high school and beyond?”. 

Please place your completed Application Form (both pages) in a plain white 

envelope and secure it to your Essay. 

Do not put any identifying information in your essay or on the outside of the 

envelope. 

This Application Form is to certify that the attached essay is the work of the 

undersigned student.  The ideas and narrative are that of the student alone. 

 

Student Name (print)  _________________________ 

Student Signature ____________________________ 

Parent Name (print) __________________________ 

Parent Signature _____________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________ 

Phone Number ______________________________ 

Parish ______________________________________ 

Catholic High School you plan to attend ______________________________ 

                                                                 Address___________________________ 

                                                                                ___________________________ 



 

 

List all the activities, events and organizations in which you participated in your 

school.  

(ex. Band, Choir, Student Council, ACT, Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, Drama/Plays, 

Chess Club, Coding Club, Kindness Club, EGO, Peer Tutoring, Computer Aide, 

Fishing Club, etc.) 

 

 

 

 

List all the Church related activities and events in which you have taken part. (ex. 

Lector, Eucharistic Minister, Choir, Right to Life Marches and Fundraising, etc.) 

 

 

 

List all the sports in which you have participated, 

(ex. Baseball, Basketball, Football, Lacrosse, Swimming, Volleyball, etc.) 

 

 

 

List anything you have done in your Community. 

(ex. helped with picking up trash along our roadways, helped on the Township 

Beautification Committee, helped collect can goods for the Food Pantry, visited 

shut-ins, etc.) 

 



Justin & Rita Weber Family Scholarship 
 

 
The Justin & Rita Weber Family Scholarship was created in 
memory of the lives of Justin and Rita Weber, founding members 
of Our Lady of the Visitation Parish and one of the first couples to 
be married by Father Leonard Vonderbrink, the Parish’s first 
Pastor.  Justin and Rita raised ten children, all of whom attended 
Our Lady of the Visitation School.  After grade school the children 
all attended Catholic high schools.  Justin and Rita volunteered 
many hours of their time to numerous parish and school 
organizations while raising their family. They raised their family 
with Christian values and made the necessary sacrifices to assure 
their children had the benefit of a Catholic education.  It is in 
recognition of these sacrifices that the family of Justin & Rita has 
established a scholarship to financially assist a Visitation student 
who desires to continue his or her Catholic education at a local 
parochial high school. 
 

 
Justin and Rita Weber 



Justin & Rita Weber Family Scholarship

Application

Award Will Be Given: To one 8th grade student of Our Lady of Visitation School
enrolling at a parochial high school in the Cincinnati area.

Deadline: Applications must be submitted by January 26th, 2024.

Criteria: The applicant must graduate from Our Lady of Visitation in spring of
2024 and attend a parochial high school in the Cincinnati area in the fall of 2024.
He or she will need to have a grade average for the 7th and 8th grade years of C+ or
better. There will be one $1500 scholarship awarded and credited to the winner’s
tuition for the 9th grade and sent directly to his/her high school. Completed
applications shall be submitted to the OLV school office. Applications submitted
after the deadline will not be considered. As part of the application, applicants shall
create and submit a 2 to 3 paragraph essay. The topic of the essay is “Describe how
your practice of the Catholic Faith has been strengthened and influenced by your
family”. Applicants may share an experience, tradition, situation or anything that
has involved both their family and their faith. It is important that the essay be neat,
legible and checked for both grammar and spelling. If the applicant would want to
type or print the essay on a separate sheet of paper, that is acceptable. Please place
your completed application (unstapled and your name only on the first page) in an
envelope clearly marked with “Justin and Rita Weber Family Scholarship
Application” and submit it to the school office by January 26th, 2024.

Applicant’s name:

_____________________________________________________________

Applicant’s Homeroom Teacher:

_____________________________________________________________

1



Justin & Rita Weber Family Scholarship

Application

Grades attended at a Catholic School:__________________________________

High school attending next year: ______________________________________

List recent activities you have participated in that you would like us to know
about:
__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

Describe your plans for the future:

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

2



Justin & Rita Weber Family Scholarship

Application

In a 2-3 paragraph essay, “Describe how your practice of the Catholic Faith
has been strengthened and influenced by your family”. You may use the form
below or type or print the essay on a separate sheet of paper.
__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________
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Justin & Rita Weber Family Scholarship

Application

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

4



 
The Striking Vikings 

 
Who? Students in grades 3-6 
When? Fridays 3:15-4:00 beginning February 9   
Where? Mrs. Neeley’s music room 
 
This group will be a combination choral and instrumental group, using the 
xylophones, glockenspiels, tubanos, woodblocks, and all the other percussion 
instruments students know from Mrs. Neeley’s class. Students will not need to 
provide any of their own materials (for students in 4th-6th grade, if you still have a 
recorder hanging around the house, there may be opportunities to bring it!). There 
will also be a mix of a more “traditional” choir rehearsal with an emphasis on 
learning modern or popular repertoire.  
 
The Striking Vikings will perform at the Visitation spring concert on Tuesday, April 
30, 2024.  
 
“That sounds great! How do I sign up?” Return the bottom portion of this paper 
along with the participation fee (make checks out to Our Lady of the Visitation) to 
your homeroom teacher or school office.  

Participation for 1 child: $50   
For siblings:    2 children: $80 3 children: $100 

 
Any additional information will be sent home the week prior to rehearsals 
beginning!  
 
Questions? Please contact Lauren Neeley at LNeeley@OLVisitation.org 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have enclosed the participation fee and will be at rehearsal on Friday afternoons 
beginning February 9.  
 
Name: ______________________________________________________________________  
 
Grade:_________________ Homeroom: ________________________________________ 
 
Parent Email: _______________________________________________________________ 



 

¡ Hola y Bienvenidos! 
 

Beginning Conversational Spanish Course (Grades K-2) 
 
 

Welcome to the spring term of Beginning Spanish at Our Lady of the Visitation!  This is 
the third term of the three, 10-week term Spanish program.  During the third term, your 
child will review and build on their knowledge from the second term.  Students will study 
vocabulary related to the Easter season.  They will also learn about clothing, areas of the 
house and accessories.  Curriculum will also include a focus on weather terms and 
building numbers to 100.  These classes will be a wonderful opportunity for your child to 
learn and have fun while conversing in Spanish. 
 

 

 Director:             Marsha Davis 
 

Class dates/times: Classes will be held once a week on Wednesdays and will begin February 7 

and conclude April 24, 2024.  Classes begin immediately following school, 

from 3:10 - 3:55pm.  Unfortunately, due to class size, there will be limited 
availability.  Please register early. 

 

 Fee:         $60, which includes ten (10) weeks of Conversational Spanish * 

    Please make checks payable to Our Lady of the Visitation. 
        

 Registration/fee deadline: Friday, January 26, 2024. 
          (Please use one registration form per child.) 
 

 Questions:        Please contact Marsha Davis at (513) 307-2366. 
 
 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SPANISH REGISTRATION FORM – OLVisitation 
Beginning Class – Third Term, Spring 2024 

 
 

Child’s Name:          Age:    Grade:   
 

Parent’s Name:          Phone:     
 

Email Address:          Cell #:     
 

Address:            Zip:     
 
Emergency Contact:         Phone:     
 
*Spanish instruction is non-refundable; OLVisibegspg2024 
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